DEPARTMENT OF PuBLICc HEALTH
CITY OF CHICAGO

To: Steve Berlin
Executive Director
Board of Ethics

From: Q{Lﬂ M
JuliS}L/lorita, MD
Comfnissioner

Chicago Department of Public Health

Date: July 23, 2015

Subject: Event Attended on Behalf of City

This letter serves as notification of the event I attended as a guest and representative of the City of
Chicago. On Tuesday, July 21, 2015, I was invited to attend the Joyce Foundation Board of Directors’
dinner. The registration fee to attend the event was waived.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you have any questions, please call me at (312)747-9870.

333 SOUTH STATE STRERT, SUITE 200, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604



